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199 Kennedy Heights│Phone: (608) 244-0767│Fax: (608) 661-9190
director@khcommunitycenter.org│office@khcommunitycenter.org
School Year Hours: Monday–Friday 10 AM–6 PM
Summer Hours: Monday–Friday 9:30 AM–6 PM 
Computer Lab Open: Monday–Friday 9 AM–6 PM 
Closed: Holidays and days that Madison Metropolitan School District closes

Facility Use   I   Computer Lab    I    Fax, copy, and print

The community center provides space to other non-
profit groups that provide programming that fits with
the mission of the community center and is available to
the community (baby showers, birthday parties, etc..). 

Dear community members, 

The month of March came and went quite fast, yet lots of
great things happened at Kennedy Heights. We have begun
a trial of a new wellness service called Brain Spotting which
we will make available for the rest of the community once
the staff has given it a try. This has been brought to us
through our partnership with the Northside Wellness
Partnership group and Be Well Madison. We continue to
invest in our team member's well-being through biweekly
NVC practices with Greater Madison Conscious
Communication and a host of many other Professional
Development trainings.

We are all looking forward to the warm days ahead to spend
more time outside and get some direct vitamin D. 
Thank you so much to all of our community partners who
continue to support us in this work!  

With gratitude, 
Elsa



As the weather continues to change, our
youth continue to enjoy a great time
outdoors and making use of our own
playground and exploring surrounding
playgrounds as well. 
They also continue to enjoy their meetings
with Madison Reading Project where they
not only get to pick books to take home but
also get to engage in cool activities.  
Our teens enjoyed a number of outdoor
play opportunities on the warmer days we
had, and enjoyed playing basketball and
video games at Warner Park. They continue
to engage in Restorative Justice
conversations with Mya from YWCA.

Pizza with Police as with our previous meetings, we had such a meaningful and powerful conversation around
children and cellphones, and social media with Officer Lu and community members during the last meeting and
we had the privilege of having our Alderman join the conversation.  
The Parent's Night Out and Cooking  Demo was amazing! Lisa and Yer cooked us a delicious meal and dessert,
and our parents engaged in a focus group on Long COVID survey findings with Be Well Madison. Check out our
upcoming community event dates. 

North Madison 
Collaborators


